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Comments: I strongly oppose the Stibnite open pit gold mining project. Open pit gold mining is very destructive to

the landscape and creates a long-lasting hazard to both people and animals. I am particularly concerned about

it's impact on the watershed of the Salmon River, one of the United States most beautiful and valuable salmon-

producing rivers. Please do not allow this project to proceed. Thank you.


